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Welcome to the first edition of Libberton’s Reading Newsletter. Our newsletter will also 

be available on the school app to read electronically. We will be sharing updates about 

what we have been doing to promote reading for pleasure at Libberton as well as 

bringing upcoming reading events to your attention. This is also a chance to find out 

about high quality books as well as get tips and up to date information about helping 

your child with their reading journey. Reading for pleasure continues to be a very 

important part of school life and we hope you enjoy reading our newsletter. 

 
Reading schools 

Update 

As you will be aware in 

December 2022 we 

received our Silver 

Reading Schools 

Award. The Reading 

Committee are 

continuing to work 

hard and this term will 

be organising book 

genre tasting sessions. 

organising World Book 

Day and holding 

interest groups for the 

whole school. 

Reading Committee 

Our reading committee meets every 4-6 weeks. If you are 

interested in joining our committee please contact the 

school office. 

 

 

Bookflix 

Our Reading Committee is continuing to develop our Bookflix display. It has recently 

been updated with staff and pupil recommendations. 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book 
Recommendation 

By Lena Holman P4 
Title: My Secret 
Project: Family 

Friends and Furry 
Creatures 

 
Author: Liz Pichon 
This book is funny 
and it’s all about a 

boy called Tom 
doing school 

projects. It’s a really 
good book and I 
love it. If you like 

 

Guess the Reader 

Each month we will include a staff member 

reading one of their favourite books. Can you 

guess who our mystery reader is?  

 

World Book Day 

World Book Day takes place on Thursday 2nd March. We are looking for volunteers 

from parents and the local community to come into school and this time you will be 

treated to a story from our pupils!! A separate letter has been issued regarding this. 

 



Tom Gates books I 
think you’ll like this 

one! 

 

 

Book Recommendation 
By Mia Devineau P6 

Title: The Christmas Pig 
Author: JK Rowling 

 
I love this phenomenal 
book because it is so 

AMAZING! One boy and 
his toy change 

everything by going 
from Jack’s bedroom to 

the land of the lost. 
Don’t wait till next 

Christmas to read this 
extraordinary story! 

 

 

 

 

USEFUL LINKS  

Books for Topics Website: https://www.booksfortopics.com/autumn-winter  

Storynory Free Audio Books: https://www.storynory.com  

Reading Schools Website: https://www.readingschools.scot/ 

 

Watch out for our March edition where the reading committee will be making 

some recommendations. 
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